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Subject: WFOT Council Meeting 2020 Postponement 14th of February 2020 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
This letter is to confirm that due to the outbreak of COVID-19 in China, the World 
Federation of Occupational Therapists Council Meeting 2020 in Hong Kong which was 
to be held 16 – 20 March 2020 is being postponed. 
 
The WFOT Council Meeting will now take place between Monday 24th August and Friday 28th 
August 2020, inclusive. 
 
The venue for the Council Meeting is at: 
 
Crowne Plaza Hong Kong Kowloon East 3 Tong Tak Street 
Tseung Kwan O 
Hong Kong 
SAR China 
Telephone: + 852-3983-0388 

Should you require additional information / documentation, please contact Ritchard Ledgerd, 
Executive Director at admin@wfot.org 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Ritchard Ledgerd      Stella Cheng 
Executive Director     Chairperson 
World Federation of Occupational Therapists  Hong Kong Occupational Therapy Association 


